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July 5, 2023

SEAMLESS TUBE & PIPE

Dear Valued Customer,

With respect to Directive 2015/863 of European Parliament on the restriction of the use of
certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (The “RoHS3 Directive™).
Michigan Seamless Tube & Pipe (MST), issues the following statement:

Michigan Seamless Tube & Pipe, hereby affirms that all of our current cold finished
products comply with the RoHS3 Directive and do not contain any of the ten restricted
substances above the current limits. This conclusion is based on information received
from our suppliers and knowledge of our manufacturing process.

Please contact your local sales representative if you have any questions or need further
information.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,
Michigan Seamless Tube, LLC

Tom Sleder

General Manager
Michigan Seamless Tube, LLC



